
$1,300,000 - 242 Shootingstar Way, Silverthorne
MLS® #S1050525 

$1,300,000
6 Bedroom, 6.00 Bathroom, 2,888 sqft
Residential on 0.43 Acres

CORTINA SUB, Silverthorne, CO

The mountain view home you have been
looking for is now available for the first time
ever. The original owners hand-picked this lot
and built their family's mountain retreat. They
have enjoyed this home for over 40 years
making great memories and sharing it with
multiple generations. Now, it's being made
available for you to enjoy. The open kitchen
flows into the living room with wood burning
fireplace and massive views to Lake Dillon, the
Continental Divide, and all major peaks
between. There's also a sunroom with hot tub
deck, that you'll love enjoying a soak while
enjoying the views.
This home is bursting with character so if
you're looking for a boring, cookie-cutter
home, this is not for you. Each detail was
lovingly planned and thought out. You're sure
to enjoy the location just minutes to town,
resorts, shopping, and dining, yet will know
you're in the mountains when you arrive here.
Great trails, hiking, and so much more out your
door.

Built in 1983

Essential Information

MLS® # S1050525

Price $1,300,000

Bedrooms 6

Bathrooms 6.00

Full Baths 6



Square Footage 2,888

Acres 0.43

Year Built 1983

Type Residential

Sub-Type Single Family Residence

Status Closed

Community Information

Address 242 Shootingstar Way

Area Wildernest/Silverthorne

Subdivision CORTINA SUB

City Silverthorne

County Summit

State CO

Zip Code 80498

Amenities

Utilities Municipal Utilities, Sewer Available, Water Available, Sewer Connected

Parking Parking Pad

View Lake, Mountain(s)

Interior

Interior Carpet, Tile

Appliances Dishwasher, Electric Range, Disposal, Microwave, Refrigerator, Some
Electric Appliances, Dryer, Washer

Heating Baseboard, Electric

Exterior

Exterior Frame

Lot Description Borders National Forest

Roof Metal

Construction Frame

Additional Information

Date Listed June 13th, 2024

HOA Fees 100

HOA Fees Freq. Annually

Listing Details

Listing Office Colorado R.E. Summit County
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